
 

 

 

 

AUTHORIZATION TO RELEASE HEALTHCARE INFORMATION 

 

Dear patient,  

 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to inform you that Toronto Centre Eye Care will be closing 
permanently as of June 30th, 2025. 

It has been our privilege to serve as your eyecare provider and we deeply appreciate your trust and support over 
the years. 

To ensure continuity of care, Dr. Abraham Yuen at Downtown Vision will be taking over your patient file. 

Downtown Vision is located nearby at 130 Adelaide Street W PATH Level. The clinic’s phone number is 
416-363-1175.  

We will continue to provide all manner of eyecare you require until that time. Please don’t hesitate to reach out 
with any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for allowing us to be part of your healthcare journey. 

 

 

 

Warm regards,​
 

Toronto Centre Eye Care 
Dr. Faizal Mohamed BSc, Dr. Catherine Wu BSc andDr. Jennifer Yoon BSc 
180 Dundas Street West #103, Toronto, Ontario 
Phone #: 416-597-3937 


